
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
For more inquiries contact us at 1.800.265.9799 or email info@bra.org.

Effective May 3, 2021 your collection day will change.

The Municipality of North Perth has experienced exceptional growth over the last 
few years and all indications are that it will continue for some time.  The result of 
this growth requires us to revise the current collection schedule so we can 
continue to service you as efficiently as possible now and into the future.

The collection dThe collection day for the hamlets will move to Mondays from the current 
Wednesday collection.  Thank you for your understanding.

Attention: Residents of Elma Hamlets



If you have 
ANY questions 
about 

the program 
or your 

““wheelie” bins, 
please visit 
oour site at 

www.bra.org. 
Alternatively, 
contact us at 

1.800.265.9799 
or info@bra.org
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